
 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF MORRO BAY                         
PUBLIC WORKS ADVISORY BOARD  

 
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELED MEETING 
 

THE REGULAR PWAB MEETING  
 

SCHEDULED FOR 
 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 18, 2019 
 

HAS BEEN CANCELED  

 
 
 

A special meeting of the Public Works Advisory Board  
has been scheduled on  

Wednesday, September 25, 2019, 5:30 p.m. 
 (agenda to follow at a later date)  

 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on 
Wednesday, October 16, 2019 – 5:30 PM 
Morro Bay Veterans Memorial Building 

209 Surf Street, Morro Bay, CA  


